
Good afternoon Chad, 

 

We would like to reserve the grassy area next to 510 S Pier on July 4, 2022 live bands we will need to 

extend our beer coverage and August 20, 2022 for a wine tasting paring.  

 

Please let me know the next right steps to take.  

 

Thank you for your help! 

 

Cathy Cooper 

North Shore Property Management  

920-226-9918 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


